
Meeting Highlights -September 2021 
 
 
The meeting was called to order by Vice President Dennis. A roll call was taken with President Mort, 
Board Members Dick and Roy all absent. A headcount of members revealed we did not have a quorum 
so no decision could be made. 
 
Treasurer Norb gave the treasurers report for the summer. 
 
Activities: There are no activities scheduled for this month. The next get together will be our Turkey Day 
which is November 20th. The turkey and all the fixin’s will be provided and there is no cost to members.  
 
Claims: Dan was not present, but it was decided that the common dig for Sept. is cancelled due to heat. 
All 20 of our claims were registered with the county and with BLM and the maintenance fees were paid. 
 
Base Camp: The Club purchased a new generator for the well this summer when the old one 
malfunctioned. The Club also purchased a new dump trailer for hauling trash and other uses. 
  
Newsletter: Send any ads or interesting items to Bruce. If you need a name tag or had previously 
ordered one and haven’t received it please see Bruce. Also send any pictures you might have from 
recent club activities. 
 
Membership: James announced that we now have 230 members. He has the cards and stickers so you 
can renew at any time. 
 
Old Business: None 
 
 New Business: Dennis reminded everyone that the next meeting is at the Quality Inn on Oct. 5th and the 
November meeting will be held at Base Camp on Nov. 2nd. 
 
After the raffle was held, the meeting was adjourned. 


